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Lidia Rosa Cabrera Muñoz

De: oetech@fcc.gov
Enviado el: martes, 9 de noviembre de 2021 18:14
Para: jyri.suokas@ouraring.com; Alberto Rico Cabello
Asunto: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 846750)

This email originated from outside of DEKRA. Do not click on any links or open attachments unless you know the sender 

and are expecting them. 

 
Inquiry on 11/08/2021 : 
Inquiry:  
Dear,  
 
The company OURA HEALTH Oy, is preparing the FCC labelling of a really small product. 
Our product is aWellness Ring which the user will wear in her/his finger. 
The model name of the product is Gen3 and the FCC ID will be 2AD7V-OURA2101. 
 
Please, for a better undestating you can see the product picture and data from our web page 
https://ouraring.com/. 
 
We are asking for authorization to place the FCC ID into the sales package and printed user manual instead of the 
product itself. 
 
Please, note that you gave similar permission to us with the previous generation product (FCC ID: 2AD7V-
OURA1801) was accepted in May 2018.  
 
Thank you in advance for your time and support.  
 
Best regards 

 
FCC response on 11/09/2021 

Hello, 
Please attach a picture of the item to this inquiry.  

 
---Reply from Customer on 11/09/2021--- 
 
Please find attached the picture of the product.   
 
If you have any problem to open the doc, please don't hesitate to contact me.  
 
Thank you in advance for your time and support.  

 
FCC response on 11/09/2021 

Hello, 
Per 2.925(F) 
  
The FCC Identifier including the term “FCC ID” shall be in a size of type large enough to be readily legible, consistent 
with the dimensions of the equipment and its label. However, the type size for the FCC Identifier is not required to 
be larger than eight-point. If a device is so small that it is impractical to label it with the FCC Identifier in a font that 
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is four-point or larger, and the device does not have a display that can show electronic labeling, then the FCC 
Identifier shall be placed in the user manual and must also either be placed on the device packaging or on a 
removable label attached to the device.  
 
 
Attachment Details:  

 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add 
any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


